
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to invest Iraq's transport sector’s position, stresses
Faw port completion

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with the Minister of

Transportation, Mr. Nassir Al-Shibli, the reality of transportation in the country and the ways

to develop and advance it on 28/8/2022, and the projects carried out by the Ministry of

Transportation and the completion of the stalled ones.

H.E.  stressed  the  importance  of  transportation  in  peoples’  lives,  indicating  that  the

infrastructure in the field of transportation is one of the indicators and necessities of

sustainable development while stressing the need to invest the financial abundance to establish

service projects for the Iraqi citizen.


